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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We our holding a Phonics Workshop for Year 1 and Year 2 parents on 

THURSDAY 26th April at 2:45 p.m. This is for parents of children 

who will be sitting the Phonics Screening check in June. 

 

The aim is to help you to help your child at home.   

 

It will involve learning games which you can play together and which will 

help your child pass the upcoming Phonics Screening Check. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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